% ALPINE

? SHIRE COUNCIL

ORDINARY COUNCIL
MEETING

¢ Tuesday 4 August, 4.00pm
¢  Online meeting

Due to social distancing requirements to
address COVID-19, the meeting will be
held online. Community members are
invited to view online.

Information on how to access the online
meeting will be available on Council’s
website and Facebook page prior to the
meeting.

Question time will still be held, however
questions must be submitted in writing to
info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au by 12.00pm on
Tuesday 4 August 2020.

The Agenda will be available on the Friday
prior to the Council meeting on Council’s
website www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au.

For more information contact Customer
Service on 5755 0555.

NAMING PROPOSAL

Council is proposing to name a planned
new road. The new.road is part of a
proposed subdivision located at 6
Ashwood Avenue, Bright

The proposed road name is “Cavalli
Place”.

This name reflects the fact that the land
has been used as a horse paddock for
many years, Cavalli is the word for horse
in Italian.

Council invites public comment on the
proposed name. All submissions should be
in writing and be addressed to:

Technical Officer

Alpine Shire Council

PO Box 139

Bright, Vic. 3741

Or emailed to submissions@alpineshire.
vic.gov.au by close of business on
Wednesday, 12 August.

Council must adhere to the Victorian Rules
for Place Naming. Any submissions should
have regard to these guidelines which are
available at: www.propertyandlandtitles.
vic.gov.au/naming-places-features-and-
roads/naming-rules-for-places-in-victoria



